
FAQs

DO I NEED TO TELL THE TITLE IX COODINATOR WHEN A
STUDENT INFORMS ME OF THEIR PREGNANCY?

No, you do not need to report that information to the Title IX

Coordinator. You do however need to inform the student that there is a

Title IX Coordinator who can coordinate actions to prevent sex

discrimination and ensure equal access to education programs and

activities. 

Pregnancy & Related Conditions

WHAT EXACTLY SHOULD I SAY TO THE STUDENT THAT
INFORMED ME OF THEIR PREGNANCY? 

You can respond with the following statement “Thank you for sharing

this information with me. I’d like to put you in contact with the Title IX

Coordinator who can further assist you. The Title IX Coordinator is:

Brandy Bennett and can be reached at bennettb@rowan.edu or

856-256-5440.

WHAT ACCOMMODATIONS CAN I PROVIDE TO
PREGNANT STUDENT?

Modifications are coordinated by the Title IX Coordinator. If a student

request a modification as a result of pregnancy or related condition then

provide the student with the Title IX Coordinator information. The Title

IX Coordinator and the Office of Accessibility Services will work to

coordinate these services to students. 

Please contact the Title IX Coordinator, Brandy Bennett at

bennettb@rowan.edu or 856-256-5440 to request modifications. We

also encourage you to complete the following form to assist the office

with the request.

Pregnancy and Related Conditions Modifications Request Form

I AM A STUDENT EXPERIENCING PREGNANCY OR
RELATED CONDITIONS. HOW CAN I REQUEST

MODIFICATIONS?

Title IX prohibits sex discrimination in an educational environment including
discrimination based on pregnancy and related conditions. To reaffirm

these principles and support students in this area, Rowan has developed a
Pregnancy and Related Conditions Policy for Students. 

https://cm.maxient.com/reportingform.php?RowanUniv&layout_id=65
https://confluence.rowan.edu/display/POLICY/PREGNANCY+AND+RELATED+CONDITIONS+POLICY+FOR+STUDENTS

